
From: Bill Wiffen
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 18:34:55

Dear Sir(s)

I would like to comment on the redetermination on the Stonehenge scheme.

From what I can see National Highways has not even made any changes to the scheme to
take into account the World Heritage Committee decisions.

The scheme would still impact significantly on the western cutting area and alternative
routes don't seem to have been fully assessed.

This unique World Heritage site needs road traffic carbon emissions and noise to be
reduced.

There needs to be a re-think please!!

Kind regards
Bill Wiffen

Sent from my iPad




